
Giant Lodge Flap 

 
 
 
 

The Shows Committee would like all lodges to make a sturdy cardboard, 
plywood, or fiberboard flap (painted) to the dimensions below. This flap sign will 

be used in the opening show at the National Order of the Arrow Conference. One 
youth representative from each lodge will carry and display his lodge’s sign in the 

opening show. 
 

 
 
 


